December 18, 2018

Ms. Jyoti Arora

Amity Group of Schools
E-27 Defence Colony
New Delhi, 110024

Dear Ms. Arora,

‘I would like to express my heartfelt thanks for the warm welcome extended to my team and | at Amity
Global School Noida on the occasion of International Human Rights Day on 10" December, Monday.

The visit to Amity Global School allowed me to become acquainted with the work carried out by Amity
institutes and exiting partnerships with the Netherlands. The promotion of education and gender
equality are priorities for the Dutch mission in the India, so it's good to know we can count on
organizations like yours to achieve our shared goals.

| particularly request you to convey my admiration and appreciation for the active contributions by all
the students who participated in the Human Rights Day by means of their poems, thoughts and ideas.
For me, the exchange with them was an absolute highlight and I'm looking forward to likewise
exchanges in the future.

-

I'd also like to extend my cordial greetings to you, Ms. Amita Chauhan, Ms. Jayashrée Kad, and all the
staff members who worked hard to make the event a success.

Look forward to work with you in the future. Phir Milenge!

Anneke Adema Ng Mg '
Deputy Head of the Mission

Embassy of the Netherlands in India



